
 

 
 

 
Dear chair and fellow members of the Civic Works Committee, 

 

That we might begin the dialogue about transportation in a timely fashion I would like to bring forth the 
following motion: 

 
That staff provide, at the first opportunity, a report indicating which transportation projects 
are most likely to receive funding from the provincial and federal governments. 
 

Michael van Holst 

 


